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SB0073S01 - Public Employees' Benefit and Insurance Program

Amendments
Any Fiscal Impact - no Updated 02/01/2018 09:25:21 by Shelley Wiseman

This bill has no fiscal impact because, by itself, it does not change current benefit design or the

current state renewal. It allows the employer contribution for all plans to continue similarly with

what PEHP has been directed to do in accordance with past legislative resolutions.


